
From: Billie Hewitt
To: Sandra Liston
Subject: [EXTERNAL] ZDRB. Proposed balcony at 8 Forrester
Date: Wednesday, March 3, 2021 7:37:37 PM

I feel the proposed balcony on the north side of 8 Forrester would have a negative impact on privacy of folks using
the park AND of immediate neighbors.  The houses in Washington Park are close together.  It seems this addition
could negatively impact sound and light in the neighborhood.
I hope the board will NOT approve this addition of a balcony.

Respectfully yours,
Billie Hewitt
Lande Way
Sent from my iPad
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